
 
 

 
 
 
 

Science Workshop – Year 1 & Year 2 Children 
and Parents  

 

Would you like to have the opportunity to work with your child in school? 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Grandparent 
 
School has booked the Family Learning tutors from Halton Borough Council to 
run a ‘Science Workshop’ for families in Year 1 & 2 at school on Thursday 21st 
October 2021 from 9.00 – 10.30 am.  During this time you are invited to join your 
child in school for a variety of activities that celebrate the Year One Science 
Curriculum.  It will be based around fun, hands on, investigations. 
 
 

 
 

 
Activities will focus on: 

 Materials 
 Floating and sinking 
 Simple forces 
 Chemical reactions 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school to book your place. 

 

I would like to attend the ‘Science Workshop’ for Year 1&2 children. 
 
Parent’s Name:_________________________________________________________   
 

Child’s/Children’s name(s):______________________________________________ 
 

Child’s/Children’s Year Group(s):_________________________________________ 
 


